
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

City of Marshall  

Dial-A-Ride Transit (DART) 

PROPOSED STATE AND FEDERAL APPLICATION FOR  

OPERATING AND CAPITAL ASSISTANCE 

 

All citizens are advised that the City of Marshall DART has prepared an application for State of 

Michigan financial assistance for fiscal year 2018 as required under Act 51 of the Public Acts of 

1951, as amended, and for federal assistance as required under the federal transit laws, as 

amended. 

 

The City of Marshall DART is requesting a total of $842,933 through the following funding 

sources:  

 

Funding Source Operating 

Amount 

Capital Amount Per 

Project 

Total amount 

State Formula Operating $ 169,913 N/A $ 169,913 

Federal Funding Operating $ 82,059 N/A $ 82,059 

Federal/State Capital (5339) N/A $319,000 for buses 

$35,000 for  

dispatch system 

$ 354,000 

Local Taxes $ 101,461  $ 101,461 

Local Operating Assistance $ 74,500  $ 74,500 

Fares $ 57,000  $ 57,000 

Other Revenue $ 4,000  $ 4,000 

 

City of Marshall DART ensures that the level and quality of transportation service is provided 

without regard to race, color, or national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights 

Act of 1964. For more information regarding our Title VI obligations or to file a complaint, 

please contact us at the address given below. 

 

The proposed application is on file at the City of Marshall DART office located at 900 S. 

Marshall Ave., Marshall, Michigan, and may be reviewed Monday through Friday 7:30 am to 

4:00 pm from now until March 6th, 2017.  

 

Written comments regarding the application may be mailed to the City of Marshall DART at 323 

W. Michigan Ave., Marshall, MI 49068. You can also send an email to 

erenaud@cityofmarshall.com no later than, March 6th, 2017.  

 

Elizabeth Renaud 

Transportation Manager 

City of Marshall 

269-781-3975 

mailto:erenaud@cityofmarshall.com

